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13 May 2015 
 
Ms Sarah Rochira 
Commissioner for Older People in Wales 
Cambrian Buildings 
Mount Stuart Square 
CARDIFF 
CF10 5FL 
 
Dear Ms Rochira 

Formal written notice issued under the Commissioner for Older People (Wales) Act 

2006: Request for More Information 

Thank you for your letter dated 17th April noting the need for more information regarding 

specific sections of Gwynedd Council’s response to the requirements for action in “A Place to 

Call Home”. 

We have considered your letter carefully and thank you for drawing attention to where we can 

strengthen our response. I trust we have addressed the matters you have raised and I 

enclose our response with the additions or further explanation highlighted in bold print for 

your convenience. 

I hope we have addressed your requirements in an acceptable manner with these 

amendments, but you are welcome to contact me or Morwenna Edwards, Corporate Director, 

should you wish to discuss any part of the work programme. 

Thank you for your attention in the matter. 

 

Yours truly 

 

Dilwyn Williams 
 
 
Dilwyn Williams 
Chief Executive  
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